
 

 
Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 21st June 2024 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 
This week we have continued reading 
‘Iggy Peck Architect’. The class 
individually planned a letter of reply to 
Iggy including lots of wonderful facts 
about London. Some of them I didn’t 
even know! 

 
 

Homework 
 
Spellings (Summer 2 Week 3) on the sheet 
provided. 
 
Reading books will continue to be 
changed on Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday. 
PE this half term will be on Wednesday 
afternoons. 

Diary dates 
Friday 21st June PTFA -Wear Own 

Shoes Day – Bottles for Summer Garden 

Party 

Wednesday 26th - June Hopathon  

Thursday 27th June Sports Day  

Friday 28th June INSET Day  

Monday 1st July – 1.30pm-4.30pm Art 

Exhibition 

Tuesday 2nd July – 3.15pm-4.30pm Art 

Exhibition  

Tuesday 2nd July – 3.15pm-4.30pm Open 

Evening  

 

           

Maths  
This week we focused on ordering and spelling 
the days of the week and the months of the 
year. 
 
We have been using vocabulary such as: 
yesterday, tomorrow, last week, next week and 
ordering events accordingly. 
 
Optional Homework 
Children could make a weekly calendar of all 
of the activities they do in a week. 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Hop-A-Thon 
Our annual Hop-A-Thon will be taking place on 
Wednesday 26th June. In previous years we 
raised over £1500, which went directly to the 
upkeep of the farm. Children are welcome to 
bring in bunny ears on this day and can wear 
them during the event. Our hope is that each 
child will be able to raise at least £10 of 
sponsorship money. The Annual Hop-A-Thon is 
not only a fun event which brings the school 
together but also helps the children to 
understand the economic realities of looking 
after pets and general animal husbandry. 
Sponsorship forms can be found on the school 
website. 
  

 Sports Day 

Sports’ Day is taking place on Thursday 27th 

June. Please can you ensure that your child has 

their PE kit in school on this day. This includes 

trainers and also a t-shirt in the colour of their 

Saint’s Team. 

 

To save time on this very busy day, children 

who are in Football Club, should remain in 

their PE kit but can put on their shin pads and 

bring their football boots.  

  

  


